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8th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Isle of Wight  
 
We are excited to invite our Year Six pupils on a residential, three-night trip, to the Isle of Wight.  
 
The dates for the trip are Friday 5th July 2024 - Monday 8th July 2024. 
 
The children will travel by coach and ferry and will arrive at a private hotel on Friday evening.  
During our stay, we will travel with our own coach and will begin our journey back home on 
Monday morning.  The children will take part in many activities, providing them with life-long 
experiences and memories.  These will include visiting a farm, aquapark, crazy golf and many 
more.  Each day is fully timetabled, and accommodation is on a full-board basis.  Three meals 
will be provided each day.  
 
The total cost of the trip will be £300 per child.  This will cover accommodation, food, and all 
activities.  
 
In order to secure a place on this trip you need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £40 via Arbor 
by Friday 29th September 2023. 
 
Further details will be provided nearer the time.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
ask. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Gursoy 
Year Six Lead 
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